

July mtg -  
Lore absent

GPCRC

Meeting

January 27, 2016

Minutes

- DR. REBECCA MOWREY, CHAIRPERSON

- APPROVAL OF MINTUES FROM LAST MEETING:

o APPROVAL - Diane Hagedorn

- o IN FAVOR- unanimous
- SPRING OPEN HOUSE: Mowrey- reminded all GC's of the date of the open house, and that if they could not attend that they should plan ahead to send a student or other faculty member. Should the hours reduce to ending at 7:00?
  - o Victor DeSantis: The house should stay the same since the open house was promoted to be open until 7:30 but the office of Graduate Admissions will handle the 7:00-7:30 time

- o piece and others would be welcome to leave
- o Mowrey: The open house will still be promoted to 7:30, but Grad coordinators and/or staff may leave at 7:00.
- COMMENCEMENT: Mowrey- will we decide on the graduate commencement speaker as always?

o V. DeSantis: Yes it will be a retiring grad coordinator or other person significant

o V.Desantis:the D2L is through them. but is a collahorative effort because that is who is

- o H. Girvin: We are having issues with D2L but we are working on it.
- APPROVE SOWK 730: T Wright
- SECOND: J. Wennrich
- IN FAVOR: unanimous

o Mowrey: I believe ones' distinctive certificate and their colleagues would decide not to

this might be an ideal way to get this done

a. \*\*\*If there are significant changes made to curriculum(s) at the state level to content

The purpose of the multidisciplinary changes will be to: (1) (2) (3) (4) (5) (6) (7) (8) (9) (10) (11) (12) (13) (14) (15) (16) (17) (18) (19) (20) (21) (22) (23) (24) (25) (26) (27) (28) (29) (30) (31) (32) (33) (34) (35) (36) (37) (38) (39) (40) (41) (42) (43) (44) (45) (46) (47) (48) (49) (50) (51) (52) (53) (54) (55) (56) (57) (58) (59) (60) (61) (62) (63) (64) (65) (66) (67) (68) (69) (70) (71) (72) (73) (74) (75) (76) (77) (78) (79) (80) (81) (82) (83) (84) (85) (86) (87) (88) (89) (90) (91) (92) (93) (94) (95) (96) (97) (98) (99) (100)

administration.

- Mowrey: Right now, grad students, who pay an activity fee, still do not have access to activity fees. The undergrads control the money. We will have to follow up with Brian.
- GAAC (Graduate Academic Appeals Committee)
  - DeSantis: Great job to Duane and Janet with the new forms and new structure. We disposed of 2 important issues quickly and not the committee is running better with the new process.
  - Mowrey: Do we need to review this as a body?
  - DeSantis: We really need a form for review
  - Mowrey: Nobody was available and the committee did not have faculty available over winter break so we shouldn't have GAAC. They should go to the student dean at least with one case.
  - DeSantis: When the faculty coordinator declines to comment to the dean at least follow

to articulate to the commission speaks volumes

